April 21, 2008

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
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Attention: Mr. Dave Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Re: Docket TG-081576

Dear Sir:

Pursuant to the April 17, 2009 Notice of opportunity to file comments on procedural

schedule for the aforementioned Docket # TG-081576, we offer the following for your
consideration.

Given the current status of the consolidated Dockets TG-080913; TG-081089; TG-
082129, it would seem that the best course of action would be to again delay any

prehearing conference for Docket TG-081576 until after a final order is issued in the
consolidated Dockets.

| would defer to the commission in setting any new dates for this matter, but would
agree to any status reports being tabled between now and, at least, late June to

determine of there has been any progress in the consolidated Dockets that would relate
to the application under Docket TG-081576.

Sincerely,

Freedom 2000, LLC
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David Gellatly




